
 

 

                                           

 

24th October 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parent and Carers 

 

Sign Club 
 

We are delighted that our new staff member, Mrs Dunn, is going to run a British Sign Language 

club for half an hour on Mondays from 3.30pm to 4pm starting on 11th November and continuing 

for the remainder of the autumn term.  Pupils in year 1 are invited to take part in the club, to be 

held in the Ladybirds’ classroom. 

 

If your child would like to attend the club please complete and return the permission slip below. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr David Wood 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

Sign Club 
 

Name of child:  _______________________________    Year 1 
 

 

My child would  like to attend the weekly Sign Club starting on Monday 11th November from 

3.30pm to 4pm. 
 

 

 

Signed (Parent/Carer with parental responsibility): ___________________________ 
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